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With the Organisation for Economic Co-operation and Development (OECD) meeting with
low-tax jurisdictions in London to discuss so-called “harmful tax competition” during 3rd-5th

February, the IEA in conjunction with the recently launched TaxPayers’ Alliance
(www.taxpayersalliance.com) is hosting a seminar on this important issue.

Dan Mitchell of the Washington-based Heritage Foundation, one of the world’s leading ex-
perts on tax competition/tax harmonization issues, will lead a discussion investigating whether
tax harmonization or tax competition contributes more to economic growth.  In addition to
reviewing OECD initiatives, the discussion will examine various EU tax harmonization meas-
ures.

The Institute of Economic Affairs
and The TaxPayers’ Alliance invite you to attend
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